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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! Please 
follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.2 SUMMER TERM – 07 MAY 2021 

 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 

RECEPTION 
Jonah 

LEARN & LOVE:  For always trying his very best and for creating a fabulous 
millipede collage 

Jemima LEARN & GROW:  For her fantastic adding and doubling in Maths 

YEAR 1 

Teddy 
LEARN:  For a beautifully written non-fiction booklet on tigers 

Lucy 

Barney 
LEARN:  For excellent Maths work, adding and subtracting ten and eleven 
within 100 

Evan GROW:  For getting changed for PE as quick as lightning! 

YEAR 2 
Poppy LOVE:  For always being a good, true and loyal friend to everyone 

Iris LEARN:  For beautiful sewing skills in Art 

YEAR 3 
Eddie LEARN:  For his contributions to class discussions 

Coco LEARN:  For amazing English work this week 

YEAR 4 
Annabelle LEARN:  For an excellent piece of research into endangered animals 

Vanessa 
LEARN & LOVE:  For her exemplary behaviour and for always completing 
her work to the very best of her ability 

YEAR 5 
Charlie 

LEARN & WORSHIP:  For trying his very best in Maths and completing 
lovely work in RE on the Holy Spirit 

Liberty 
GROW & LEARN:  For taking such a positive role in class discussions and 
for producing super work this term 

YEAR 6 

India 

LOVE:  For giving up their playtime to help sort out the class library   Sophie 

Sofia 

Isabella LEARN:  For working very hard in History this week   
 

 

 

P.E 

Amelie (Y4) 
For both displaying excellent bowling in Cricket 

Tolly (Y1) 

Edie (R) For excellent running and landing 

.   
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KEEPING THE FUN IN FUNDRAISING 

Congratulations to two of our Year 5 girls who used their talents for song 
and dance to bring a little joy into the lives of those around them during 
the Bank Holiday weekend.  The girls kindly chose to pass on the 
donations they received to CAFOD.  Well done and thank you! 
 

PTA FUNDRAISING - We just wanted to let everyone know that there 
are many different ways to raise money for our school PTA. The PTA, 
as a charity, is registered with the following companies that will donate 
to our PTA if you purchase through their sites: 
 

•  

If you go to www.amazon.co.uk/smile and choose 'Sacred Heart School Parent Teacher Association' as your 
nominated charity, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and shipping 
fees) of eligible purchases to the PTA.  
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service but you’ll be 
helping raise money towards our school.  

•  
 
You can also register with https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk to raise money for the school through 
purchasing online with a variety of retailers, insurance providers, phone companies and more. There are 
over 3,700 shops and sites that will give a percentage or a donation to our school.   

 

•  
24% of every name tag order at www.mynametags.com  will be donated to our PTA. Just use our School ID 
- 7730 - at the checkout. 

• We also now have a JustGiving page where people can donate directly to the PTA. 
www.justgiving.com/sacredheartsch-pta  

Every bit helps. Thank you for your support. 
The PTA Team 
 
OPEN MORNINGS 
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have also spent time outdoors creating minibeast natural collages. 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception children have had an exciting start to their 

topic 'In the Garden'.  This week we have been 

learning about ladybirds.  We have created our own 

version of the book 'The Very Lazy Ladybird' and 

have enjoyed adding and doubling in Maths.  We          
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In Maths, we first practised to become wizards at 

adding and subtracting multiples of tens and also 11, 

from 2-digit numbers within 100, using many different 

kinds of manipulatives such as straws, ten frames, 

cubes and base ten equipment and comparing that to 

what happens on the 100 square. Then, adding and 

subtracting 11, we challenged ourselves to make as 

long a line as possible on the 100-square, choosing         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE this week, we have been learning about the story of Pentecost. In order to retell the story, we created a 

dance to show how the disciples were afraid, until the Holy Spirit came to them like tongues of fire to fill them 

with the joy and courage they needed to go out and spread the Good News. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

our starting number carefully whilst our friends tried to stop us in our tracks!   
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In our Art lessons in Year 3 we have been working with 

fruit and vegetables. We have looked at still life 

paintings from numerous different artists and periods. 

We then drew peppers in charcoal, practising the skill of 

observation; trying hard to draw what we actually saw. 

This week we have made peppers out of clay, trying to 

make our sculptures look like the real peppers in front of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term, Year 4 have started a new Science topic: Living Things and their Habitats. The children have been 

learning about both the life processes of living things using the acronym MRS GREN and how to categorise 

them by looking at their similarities and differences. Last week, the class took a walk around the school grounds 

to see what living things they could spot and there were many to be found!  

In English, we have started our modern fiction topic, reading Mr Stink by David Walliams. Using the characters 

from the story, the children have been role playing and writing their own scenes.  We have been looking at the 

rules for punctuating speech and the children have included some dialogue in their very creative pieces of writing.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

us and not just our ideas of what a pepper should 
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Year 5 are studying the Vikings this term. Over the Easter holidays, they were busy making their own Viking 

longships which they could make using any materials that they liked. The children used wood, papier mache, 

Lego, card, cloth and string.  Their attention to detail on the different parts of their boats was second to none 

with intimidating figure heads, decorated shields and billowing sails.  The children have been learning in class 

about the different parts of a Viking boat, their functions and evaluating whether the longship was an effective 

method of transportation.  The classroom is now full of an absolutely fantastic fleet of longships ready to launch 

on a Viking raid!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Year 6 have been inspired by the artist, Jasper Johns (b. 1930) to create this collaborative piece 

which focuses on our school’s Mission Statement. Johns was interested in the idea that letters were seen every 

day, but rarely explored carefully. We hope that our artwork challenges everyone to look carefully for the words 

LOVE, LEARN, GROW and WORSHIP and to remember that that is what we do every day in our school. 

 


